
 

NTUMCAA-NA 34th (2014) Annual Convention 

 

April 3, 2014 

Dear Alumni and Associate Members: 

In 2008 when NTUMCAA-NA Annual Convention was held in Cleveland, we, Northeast Ohio Chapter 
Alumni, thought it would be the first time and the only time that we would have to host the reunion. We 
never imagine that 6 years later we are again planning for our 2014 convention.  On the one hand we are 
very excited but on the other hand we are quite apprehensive since organizing this meeting has become 
more difficult in recent years.  We need all your support. 

Cleveland still has the old charm with great historical and cultural back ground.  Since 2008, Cleveland 
has become even more beautiful, more vibrant and more interesting.  Most importantly, the reunion is to 
provide us an opportunity to mingle with our old classmates and also to meet many younger alumni who 
came to the States in more recent years. We are delighted to have associate members and also a group of 
students from our medical college join us at the convention.  

We have tried very hard to make sure that this reunion is an enjoyable and memorable one. Other than the 
usual program, some highlights of the convention include Lake Erie dinner cruise, and visiting Cleveland 
Art Museum and Cleveland Clinic, and post-convention tour.  

Please refer to the attachments which include the registration form and program information. The same 
information will be sent by snail mail in a couple of weeks. Please reply to this email as soon as 
possible if you do not wish to receive the snail mail. This will save our time and ease the budget. The 
available alumni directory may not be the most updated one.  Please pass on the convention information 
to anyone you know who may not be on our mailing list. 

Looking forward to seeing you all in August. 

Thank you. 

 

Wuu-Shung Chuang 
President 
 

PS: The registration form and convention program information will be available soon on the website, 
http://ntumcaa.na.gny.htm and posted on our Facebook “NTUMCAA-NA”. 

http://ntumcaa.na.gny.htm/

